
School Board Report Tomahawk Elementary 3/12/19 

Upcoming Events 

March 14  Spring Showcase  5-7 p.m. 

March 25-29  Spring Break 

 

Discipline Incidents for February 

February was a good month for TES, we had 44 discipline incidents compared to 102 for February of the 

2018-2019 school year.  It was a good month for behavior but the weather helped the numbers for this 

year with an above average amount of days missed because of weather. 

 

March PBIS 

We will continue to focus on bus behavior in the month of March.  The PBIS committee has become 

increasingly concerned with bus behavior.  We want the bus to be a safe ride for all so we will be 

providing a consistent message for our students on the importance of bus safety and going over the bus 

behavior expectations with the students.  There will also be a “Bus Of The Week” competition for each 

bus each week.  Students on the “Bus of the Week” will get an extra Hatchet Handle to put into a 

drawing.  We will also have Hatchet Handles for the students that are waiting for parents and walkers 

that show good behavior waiting to be released at the end of the day. 

 

Summer School 2019 

Summer School planning has begun.  We have started to gather interested staff in teaching summer 

school and their proposals.  We are coordinating with Marian and her swim lessons so that summer 

school and swim lessons don’t interfere with each other.  Swim Lesson registration will open April 6 and 

Summer School registration will open April 11. 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 2019 

I’m including the parent teacher conference attendance sheet for February 2019.  The total attendance 

percentage was 83%.  This is a slight decrease from November parent teacher conferences when the 

total attendance was 96%. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


